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27-4-20
OPEN ENROLMENT for NURSERY & PRIMARY 1
Dear Parents,

Tomorrow – 28 April 2020 – the Education Authority will be posting letters to everyone who has applied for a Nursery or Primary 1 place for their child for September 2020. The letter should arrive with you on Wednesday 29 April 2020 and will inform you as to whether you have been successful in securing a place for your child in the school of your choice.

If you have been offered a place in Hart Memorial Nursery or in Primary 1, you must email the school to accept or decline your child’s place. Details are as follows:
Email address: jshipley527@c2kni.net
Details to include:

· State if your email refers to a NURSERY or PRIMARY 1 place

· Child’s name

· Parent’ name

· State: I wish to accept the place offered my child or I wish to decline the place offered my child
The closing date for receipt of emails is Wednesday 6 May 2020.
For all those who accept the place offered, you will be provided with information relating to parent information sessions etc when these are known for certain.
Yours faithfully

J Shipley

Principal

